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Greeters: Gene & Dorene Claassen 

Candlelighter: Justin Gering 

Accompanist: Music Team 

Songleader: Music Team 

 

Prelude 

Words of Welcome 

Call to Worship 

Announcements 

Opening Song Holy Spirit, Come with Power HWB   26 

 All Hail the Power of Jesus’ Name HWB 106 

Offertory Ask ye what Great Thing I Know HWB 337 

Children’s Story   

Scripture Matthew 4:1-11  

Message Only Human 

Genesis 2:15-17; 3:1-7 

Bryce Miller 

Song Marvelous Grace of our Loving Lord HWB 151 

Confession See Bulletin 

Words of Assurance 

Sharing and Response 

Sending Song Blessed Assurance HWB 332 

Benediction 

 

Menno Mennonite Church, a Christian Anabaptist 

Community, equips believers through relevant Worship and 

Study, and expresses God’s love to others through Stewardship 

and Service.  

 

 

Confession 
 

Leader: God calls to us, “Where are you?” 

People: We, like Adam, hide in the garden, hoping God 

does not come looking for us. 

Leader: God asks, “What have you done?” 

People: We, like Eve, say, “the devil made me do it,” 

masking our shame 

Leader: Our choices have consequences and yet God’s grace 

abounds. 

People: I confess I have hidden and denied my sin. When I 

refused to admit my wrongs, I was miserable; even 

my bones felt brittle. Lord have mercy. Christ have 

mercy. 

 (Silence) 

 

Announcements 
 

Menno Women in Mission will meet Thursday, March 12, 9 a.m.-

2 p.m. Plan to bring a sack lunch and enjoy projects and fellowship. 

 

Bryce will be traveling March 5-14, going to Winnipeg for time 

with Emily and the kids.  During this time, know that I remain 

available via email and phone/text at 509-761-9467.  I will receive 

voicemails from the church line as well. Please do not hesitate to 

contact me at any time.   

 

Reminder, Registration for the Camp Camrec Quilt retreat, 

March 19 – 22 is available.   Please contact Ann Marchand 

at marchand.ann@gmail.com  if you would like a copy, or have 

questions. This years’ theme is Beginning Quilting, and we welcome 

anyone with interest in learning how to make a quilt to join us in this 

fun and supportive environment.  

 

 

 

http://www.mennomennonite.org/
mailto:marchand.ann@gmail.com


 

 

 

Dr. James Juhnke will be the speaker at the March 8 annual 

meeting of the Swiss Mennonite Cultural and Historical 

Association held at 2:30 p.m. in the Fellowship Hall at Bethel 

College Mennonite Church. “Mennonite Museum in Uzbekistan” is 

the title of the presentation. He will tell about the history of the 

Mennonite community that lived for fifty years near the city of Khiva, 

and how that community is now celebrated in a new museum in 

Khiva. He will address why the Mennonites moved to a Muslim area 

and why the Muslims there created a museum that remembers the 

Mennonites. The Handbell Choir of the Bethel College Mennonite 

Church will provide music. Election of SMCHA officers for 2020 will 

be held and there will be an opportunity for members to give counsel 

and ask questions. Refreshments will be served. No reservations are 

needed. 

 

Next Sunday, March 8, 2020 

 

Greeters: Doug & Melissa Claassen 

Candlelighter: Benjamin Claassen 

Accompanist: Sharon Meyer 

Songleader: Warren Gering 

Speaker: Gary Jewell 


